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Hello Setauket Families!  
  
Welcome back all our families and staff to Setauket Elementary for the 2020-21 school year!  While this year is 
going to look a little different for everyone, the PTA has been busy planning activities we can all enjoy during 
the year.  All of our in-person activities have been postponed until we revisit them in January, but we have 
been brainstormed some fun virtual events! 
 
Some of the exciting things we have planned so far for the first half of the year include: 
 

• Virtual Basket Raffle (which will replace our Basket Dinner that was unable to happen in the Spring) 

• Virtual Trivia Night 

• Virtual Wingo 

• Square One Art 

• Birthday Books 

• Virtual Cultural Arts Activities 

• New Spiritwear Online Store 
 
Please keep an eye out on our website (www.setauketpta.com) or our Facebook pages (Setauket PTA and 
Setauket Elementary Families - Three Village CSD) for dates and updated information. If you are a remote 
learning family this year, please keep checking our social media as we want this year to be as inclusive as 
possible.  Our Sixth Grade Committee will be reaching out to all 6th Grade families in the next week to go over 
our 6th Grade activities for the year. 
 
The PTA is the oldest and largest child advocacy association in America.  It is an organization that promotes 
collaboration among parents, the school and the community.  The number one reason to join the PTA is to 
benefit your child, but every individual who joins the PTA helps not only his or her own child but every child.  By 
joining and supporting the PTA you enable us to provide multiple activities and resources for your children. 
This year our PTA membership will be done all online at https://setauket.memberhub.store/ or visit our website 
to get directions on how to join. We would love to show school support and achieve 100% participation. 
 
This year we will be asking all families (in-person students and remote) who wish to receive emails blasts from 
the PTA to subscribe via our website. On the Home Page, there will be directions on how to provide us with 
your email address. 
 
Join us at our first PTA Meeting of the year on September 16th at 10:00 am via zoom.  We will send out the 
zoom link a few days prior to the meeting. 
  
We welcome your feedback so please contact us if you have any questions, comments or any ideas for fun 
virtual events. Thank you and have a wonderful school year!   
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
Marilyn Eilenberger    Karen Roughley                                  
PTA Co-President                        PTA Co-President 
meilenberger1129@cs.com  karenroughley@hotmail.com 
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